
SAFEGUARDING 

SPOTLIGHT 
Water Safety 

During the summer months it is likely that many pupils will be visiting the 

beach or swimming pools. It is essential that children are taught how to 

stay safe in and near water. It would be really helpful to talk through with 

your child how they can do this.  

Stop and think - spot the dangers 

• It can be very cold 

• There may be hidden currents 

• It can be difficult to get out (steep slippery banks) 

• It can be deep 

• There may be hidden rubbish, e.g. shopping trolleys, broken glass 

• There may be no lifeguards there 

• It is difficult to estimate depth 

• It may be polluted and could make you ill.  

Stay together 

• It is always better to go to the water with a friend or family 

member 

• Children should always go near water with an adult  

• Swim near a lifeguard station 

Float  

• If you fall into the water unexpectedly – float until you can 

control your breathing. Then call for help or swim to safety.  

Call 999 

• You may be able to help yourself and others if you know what to 

do in an emergency. 

• If you see someone in difficulty, tell somebody, preferably a 

Lifeguard if there is one nearby, or go to the nearest telephone, 

dial 999, ask for the Fire Service at inland water sites and the 

Coastguard at the beach. 

 

 

Our Safeguarding Team 
You can always speak to one of our Designated 

Safeguarding Leads if you have a worry about 

any child.  
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